
 
March 8, 2019 
 
Dear Representatives, 
 
I have known Jason Brune for more than 20 years. Above all, Jason has the highest level of personal and 
professional integrity and I have no doubt he will execute the office of DEC Commissioner in a balanced, 
measured manner consistent with the best interest of the State of Alaska and its people. Jason 
understands the importance of resource development for our economy but has the scientific 
background to understand and evaluate projects from the perspective of environmental stewardship. I 
urge you to confirm his nomination. 
 
Gregory A. Beischer 
President & CEO  
Millrock Resources Inc 


